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BILL TABLED FOR THE CITY OF DAWSON MUNICIPAL ELECTION 
 
WHITEHORSE – Community Services Minister Glenn Hart tabled a Bill, entitled Dawson Municipal 
Election Act (2006), today in the Yukon Legislature. 
 
When passed, this Act will enable the municipality of the City of Dawson to hold an election on or 
before June 15, 2006. The special, one-time Act is being used to enable the City of Dawson to hold a 
municipal election that will be considered valid until the next general election in 2009, as required by 
Section 52 of the Municipal Act which will remain unchanged. 
 
“The Municipal Act was something of an obstacle, in that the language of it does not provide 
opportunities for elections to take place other than on specific dates,” Hart said. “The act I have tabled 
today will allow a Dawson City election to occur this spring without having to repeat it again in 
October.” 
 
All other Yukon municipalities will hold general elections on October 19, 2006 as scheduled in the 
Municipal Act. The mayor and councillors elected for the City of Dawson this spring will remain until 
the October 2009 election. 
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